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378 Vermont Street
Brooklyn, NY 11207
Ms. Louann London
Mount Sinai Hospital
1 Gustave L. Levy Place  
New York, NY 10029
Dear Ms. London:
I appreciate your taking the time to speak with me regarding the position of Per-Diem Staff Nurse. Thank you for your interest in the skills I believe I would bring to your organization.
My nursing experience is extensive, and as we discussed at length during our meeting, I have worked in several environments very strongly similar to yours. I feel that I would fit in well, and be an asset to your staff.
It was a pleasure to meet with you, and I appreciate your consideration as a candidate for this position. I am looking forward to hearing from you soon.
Regards,
Edina Charles-Pierre
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